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Public Outreach Campaign
Operations Service Planning staff conducted public outreach tours about proposed bus service changes for December, reaching an estimated 1,000 patrons and operators at 12 different locations, including major transit hubs, stations, divisions and on-board buses. The two-week public outreach campaign this summer led up to the five public hearings in August. Given the significant changes being proposed, the grassroots approach was critical to get useful information into the hands of our customers who use the service but are unable to attend the public hearings and to ensure that their opinions were heard. 

The public outreach tour focused on bus lines in the proposal with the highest concentration of Metro customers getting on and off the buses to get to work, school, shopping or home. Staff also rode lines such as the 220, 607 and 608 to get first-hand experience of how patrons may be affected by the upcoming changes. In addition, surveys were conducted for Line 220 and for the Orange Line Van Nuys Station. The survey results helped identify travel patterns to determine impacts, especially for patrons of Lines 233, 761 and 902 at the Orange Line transfer location.
Governance Council Meetings Set for September
Media Relations issued a news release today noting the upcoming Governance Council meetings that are planned for September. The release notes that the proposed service changes will be discussed and if approved, will be implemented in December. Also noted is a rescheduling of the Westside/Central council meeting from September 8, 2010 to September 14, 2010 as well as a change in meeting location for the San Gabriel Valley council meeting. Link to News Release: http://www.metro.net/news/simple_pr/transit-service-sector-gover-sept-mtgs/
Westside Subway Extension, Regional Connector Draft EIS/R

Media Relations also issued two news releases announcing the Friday, September 3, 2010 public release of the Draft environmental documents for the Westside Subway Extension and Regional Connector Projects.  September 3 begins the 45-day public comment period for both projects, which lasts until Oct. 18, 2010.  The draft EIS/R will be posted online and will be made available for review at local libraries.  Several public hearings are now scheduled to receive public comment in September and October.  The public also will have the opportunity to submit comments via e-mail, online and mail.  

http://www.metro.net/news/simple_pr/l-metro-release-draft-environmental-document-wests/
http://www.metro.net/news/simple_pr/metro-release-draft-environmental-document-regio/
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